Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Paul Ragsdale <pragsdale@stratanm.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 2:55 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Strata - Roadrunner Fed 2H pit

Attachments: Inspections and visits RR2.xIsx; RR#2H Pit Log.pdf; RR2 Sundry.pdf
Mike,

Please find the Pit inspection logs attached. The “RR#2H Pit log” was kept by Bobby Grice who was our drilling
consultant on location. The “Inspections and visits RR2” were kept by Mr. Hicks and Ms. Pope.

| have also attached the approved Sundry Notice with BLM’s Conditions of Approval for Closure.

Thanks,

Paul



